
 
  
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 
 

 
Notice is hereby given to the residents and taxpayers of the 
Coconino County Community College District will conduct a 
Public Budget Hearing for consideration of the proposed budget 
for the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year on May 15, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. at 
Coconino Community College, 2800 S. Lonetree Road, Flagstaff, 
Arizona.  
 
A Special Board Meeting for the purpose of adopting the 
District’s 2024–2025 budget shall be held immediately following 
the Budget Hearing at the same location. 
 
Budget data conforms to mandates of law specified in Arizona 
Revised Statutes §15-1461 concerning the advertisement and 
publication of budget information. The budget is posted for public 
review on the college’s website, https://www.coconino.edu/budget-
information.  
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